
 

Dwyer High School Updates for the 
Week of 3/9/2025 - Newsletter 

Hello, Dwyer High School Families!  

Welcome to another exciting week at Dwyer High! As we enter March Madness, we 
have many thrilling updates and opportunities for our students. Let’s jump right in and 
see what’s happening! 

Last Week 

We kicked off the Week with some important reminders for our graduating 

seniors!  The Florida Financial Aid Application (FFAA) is now open, and we 
encourage all seniors to complete it by Tuesday, April 1, 2025. This is a fantastic 
opportunity to increase your chances of qualifying for state-funded scholarships, 
including the Bright Futures Scholarship! Check out the resources we shared in the 

Senior Newsletter for more details.  

Speaking of scholarships, the Bright Futures Scholarship Application is now live! 
Don’t miss out on this chance to secure funding for your education. The deadline for 
submission is Sunday, August 31, 2025. Please refer to the Bright Futures Initial 
Eligibility PowerPoint and FFAA Reference Guide for eligibility requirements and 
application directions. 

Mark your calendars for the Dwyer College Fair on March 12 from 5:30-7:00 pm in the 
gymnasium! This is an excellent chance for students and families to explore various 
colleges and their programs. It’s never too early to start planning for the 

future!  Check out our North Palm Beach County College Fair List and Guide for 
a list of participating schools. 

Get ready for the ACT Bootcamp with Score At The Top!  Our 8-session boot 
camp is designed to help students prepare for the April 5 ACT. Sessions will be held 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:15 pm to 4:45 pm. Don’t miss out on this 
opportunity to boost your scores! Register here: ACT Workshop Registration. 

A special shoutout to our Sophomores!  If you’re interested in applying to be 
Dwyer’s nominee for Leadership Palm Beach County Grow Class of 2026, please 



submit your application by Friday, March 7, 2025. This is an excellent opportunity for 
students in good academic standing and leadership positions. 

Hello, Parents and Students!  Please take a moment to view the April and May 
2025 Testing Calendar. This is a working document, and updates will be made as 
necessary. Remember, any CLT and/or ACT NCR assessments are specifically for 
Juniors and Seniors who need a Math and/or Reading score for graduation 
requirements. 

Next Week 

As we look ahead, please note that the last day for Seniors to purchase their Grad 
Bash ticket is March 21. Tickets are limited, so be sure to grab yours soon! All forms 
can be found outside room 2114, and tickets are priced at $200. 

Also, the SY 24-25 WTDwyerHS April and May Testing Calendar is available for your 
reference. Important dates include: 

• 10th Grade BEST Writing - Wednesday, April 2 
• 9th Grade BEST Writing - Thursday, April 3 
• CLT for 12th grade ONLY - Saturday, March 13, 2025, at 9:00 am 
• ACT for 11th/12th grade - April 15-17 

Seniors, remember that the LAST date to order your cap and gown is MARCH 31! 
Order online through Herff Jones. If you have any questions, feel free to 
email ronda.gagnon@palmbeachschools.org. 

Celebrate your graduating SENIOR with a Senior Yard Sign! Sales will begin soon, 
and we’ll share more information via email, newsletter, and social media. 

Lastly, remember our North Palm Beach County College Fair on March 12! 
Representatives from various colleges and universities will be ready to share valuable 
information. We encourage all students and families to attend! 

Things to remember 

• Complete the FFAA by April 1 for scholarship opportunities. 
• Attend the College Fair on March 12 for college exploration. 
• Purchase Grad Bash tickets by March 21. 
• Order cap & gown by March 31. 
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That’s a wrap for this Week’s updates! Let’s keep the momentum going as we march 
through March! Remember, every step you take now is toward a bright future. Go 

Dwyer!  

 
 
Attachments: 

 sat-school-day-student-guide_%281%29.pdf (2.0 MB) 
 cb-calculator-policies-mathematics-science_%281%29.pdf (531.8 KB) 
 Class_of_2025_Newsletter.docx.pdf (237.8 KB) 
 College_Fair_SY25.png (534.2 KB) 
 BigFuture_Information.pdf (165.1 KB) 

https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-1/messages/attachments/895d89afb6f0f591135cfc7f74506c40/sat-school-day-student-guide_%25281%2529.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-1/messages/attachments/4e17ca40b4cbca95344186eabd929ff0/cb-calculator-policies-mathematics-science_%25281%2529.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-1/messages/attachments/782684308474e7d9ea7bca5c66282131/Class_of_2025_Newsletter.docx.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-1/messages/attachments/954a0f566785f5042dbe5050e72219c6/College_Fair_SY25.png
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-1/messages/attachments/d1bb334abaf4a539c1123dce2a40a72b/BigFuture_Information.pdf
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